
 

 

 

 

BIDDING NOTICE 

INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC BIDDING NOTICE No. CPI/02/2022 - IPPUC 

The INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH AND URBAN PLANNING OF CURITIBA - IPPUC, makes public, for the 

knowledge of the interested parties, that it will carry out a Technical and Price Bidding, aiming at the selection and 

contracting of consulting companies from NDB member countries to provide of the services described below, in 

accordance with the specifications that form an integral part of the Public Notice in question. 

The purpose of this bidding is the hiring of consulting company(ies) to PROVIDE TECHNICAL SUPPORT 

SERVICES FOR THE SUPERVISION OF URBAN INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS OF THE CURITIBA 

SUSTAINABLE URBAN MOBILITY PROGRAM PARTIALLY FINANCED BY NEW DEVELOPMENT BANK - NDB. 

The estimated value of the Service with BDI totals BRL 20,495,907.26 (twenty million, four hundred and ninety-five 

thousand, nine hundred and seven reais and twenty-six cents). This bidding will be carried out in national currency 

(Reais – R$) and payments will be made exclusively in Brazil. 

The location and scope of the work of the technical teams to support the supervision of works comprise the following 

road sections, per team: 

TEAM 1: 

LOT 1(work): Road Station CIC Norte – Term. Siqueira Campina / Implant. Est. North CIC and UTFPR 

Tube Station, and 

LOT 2: Road between Term. C. do Siqueira and Pç Rui Barbosa / Via Av. 7th of September and Av. 

Afonso Camargo (up to R. Schiller) / Relocation and Expansion Est. Eufrasio Correia Tube; 

TEAM 2: 

LOT 3: Road stretches Rua Schiller and the border with the municipality of Pinhais at Afonso Camargo 
and around the Capão da Imbuia Terminal (Rua Francisco Mota Machado); 

TEAM 3: 

LOT 4: Road section of Rua Eng. Costa Barros and Rua Filipinas / Road section Rua Ceilão and Rua 
Sebastião Marcos Luiz 
LOT 4: Renovation and Expansion of Centenáro terminal and Vila Oficinas 
LOT 5: Binário Nivaldo Braga / Olga Balster 

TEAM 4: 

LOT 6: Reconstruction of the Campina do Siqueira Terminal 

LOT 7: New Capão da Imbuia Terminal 

 

Envelopes for Qualification Documents and Technical and Price Proposals must be delivered simultaneously to the 

IPPUC Protocol, located at Rua Bom Jesus, 669, Bairro Cabral - Curitiba - Paraná - Brazil, CEP 80.035-010, until 

9:00 am on 10/18/2022. The opening meeting of the Qualification Documents will take place at the same address 

indicated above at 9:30 am on 10/18/2022. 

The Public Notice and its attachments can be accessed through “download” on the website utag.ippuc.org.br, on 

the transparency menu and on the NDB icon, or on the website www.curitiba.pr.gov.br on the “Licitações” icon. 

Additional information about this Notice can only be requested from the UTAG Special Bidding Commission, at the 

above address, in the email utagndb@ippuc.org.br, or by phone (041) 3250 1436. 

Curitiba, August 29, 2022 

 

LUIZ FERNANDO DE SOUZA JAMUR 

PRESIDENT OF THE INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH AND URBAN PLANNING OF CURITIBA - IPPUC 


